
 

 

 
On 5th July 2013 Mrs. Connie Miller was informed that the greyhound 
CYANIC HAZE had shown the presence of PROCAINE from the urine 
sample taken at the Mount Gambier race meeting held at Mount Gambier 
on Friday 7th June 2013, and that she would be advised of the date, time 
and place of an inquiry. 
 
The reserve portion of the urine sample was tested and the presence of 
PROCAINE was confirmed.  
 
Mrs. Miller is now required to be available for a stewards inquiry on Wednesday 
7thAugust 2013 at 3.00pm, together with any witnesses that may assist for an inquiry 
by the Stewards into the circumstances relating to the obtaining of the positive urine 
sample. 
 
As a result of this inquiry charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound 
Racing. 
 
She was further advised that if she does not attend this inquiry it may be held in her 
absence and charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound Racing. 
 
 
Further Information: 
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 
Integrity and Standards Manager 
Greyhound Racing SA 


